
 

Castleknock Community College 

Opening Day for First Years 2024 

 

Wednesday 20th September from 3.00p.m. – 5.00p.m. 

Parents & students of sixth class students considering enrolling in Castleknock Community 

College for First Year 2024 are very welcome to attend our Open Day on Wednesday 20th 

September.   The following is an outline of the programme for Wednesday 20th September 

2023 

3.00 -5.00 Invitation to Parents/Students to visit classrooms and view facilities  

7.30 – 9.00 Invitation for Parent(s) only to attend a presentation by the Principal and 

other Senior Staff.  This presentation will be of particular interest to first 

time parents to Castleknock Community College. Parents of existing 

students are not required to attend. Presentations will be made on the 

following areas 

 Update on College Enrolment Policy 2024-25.  
 

 Castleknock Community College – Development, Education Programme. 
 

 Pastoral support for students. 
 

 Student achievement and parental involvement. 
 

 Curriculum outline and subject options. 
 

 
Please visit our website at www.castleknockcc.ie for updates on our Enrolment Policy.  

If you require sign language services or other special arrangements on the evening, please 

contact Maeve McCann at the College by Friday 15th September.  

_________________________________ 

 

http://www.castleknockcc.ie/

